Alamance Artisans Guild
Meeting Minutes

January 17, 2017
The annual meeting and potluck supper was held at the Holy Comforter Church on January 17. A mix and mingle was held from 6:30-7:00.  A brief business meeting was held at 7:00 pm prior to supper to elect new board members and provide information about the all guild event.
Bob York, President called the meeting to order. Those in attendance were Bob York, Carolyn Langley, Carolyn Bell, Diane Shults, Coy Quakenbush, Debbie Martz, Corey Gillespie, Daniel Frost, Fredric Wiegel, Gregg Lee, Alan Skonieczny, Ross Strange, Christie Minchew, Mary Archer, Steven Durland, Pam Groban, Jim and Pam Watts, Loretta Partin, Beth Hill, Martha Sink, Nancy Pickens, Susan Reed, Pat Scheible, Priscilla Starling, Kathleen and Chuck Gwinnett, Steve Cann, and Susan Kern.
We welcomed a guest, two Korean Exchange students who were being hosted by Beverly McAnulty.

Carolyn Bell, Chair of the nominating committee placed the following names for consideration as new Board members: Kathleen Gwinnett, Loretta Partin, and Steve Cann.   A motion was made to accept these. A vote was called and the nominees were unanimously approved by the membership. Carolyn Bell thanked the members of the nominating committee, Susan Kern and Antje Shiflett. 

Debbie Martz announced that AAG would not be having the Studio Tour this year, but instead have an art event in October. She needs your input and ideas. This is a totally new idea with new venue etc. She has a bucket at the back to collect your ideas. She also stated that there would be an all guild event at Alamance Arts October 5-22. The steering committee for Art event is in need some new people. Please consider serving.
Ross Strange encouraged people to pay their dues, which are now due for 2017. You may pay on-line or download a form and mail it in. AAG had 83 members in 2016.  

Announcements: 
Alamance Arts is having a reverse auction on Saturday, April 8. Three hundred and twenty raffle tickets will be sold. There are many chances to win money. Ten thousand dollars will be given away, with a top cash prize of $5000.00 to the final ticket holder that is drawn. Tickets are $100 and may be purchased form Carolyn Langley or any Alamance arts Board member before Feb15.
 The next AAG meeting will be held Feb. 21, 2017
The meeting was adjourned and all enjoyed a wonderful pot luck supper. Members also participated in an art exchange.
Respectfully submitted,

Carolyn Langley, Secretary

